
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
   
  
           1st July 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Short inspection of Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
 
Please find attached the report for the short inspection that was carried out on the 4th June 2019. 
 
I am always proud to be the Headteacher of Hollinswood Primary School & Nursery and this report 
encapsulates perfectly why our school is a great place to teach and learn. The inspector saw the 
school as it is every day, with the children, staff, governors and parents showing what a unique and 
special place Hollinswood is.  
 
The report represents a great way to finish the year and get us ready for 2019/2020.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
  
 
   

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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